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TOWN OF WINCHENDON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN AGENDA 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2012 6:00 P.M. 

4
TH

 Floor Robinson-Broadhurst Conference Room 

109 Front Street, Winchendon 

 

Present:  Robert M. O’Keefe, Chairman  James M. Kreidler, Jr., Town Manager  

  Elizabeth R. Hunt, Vice-Chairwoman Linda Daigle, Executive Assistant  

  Guy Corbosiero 

  

Absent:   C. Jackson Blair  

 Keith Barrows    

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

List of Documents Presented  

 Common Victualler Application – Crusin’ 12 Diner 

 Email from Planning Board Chairman regarding Resignation of Darlene Rossi 

o Darlene Rossi’s email of resignation to Planning Board 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Chairman O’Keefe called the meeting to order at 6:02 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the 

United States of America.  The meeting aired live on local cable access channel 8.  There was no response 

when asked of the audience if anyone but the Selectmen would be audio or video recording the meeting this 

evening. 

        

PERMIT/LICENSE APPLICATIONS, HEARINGS: 

Common Victualler Permit for Crusin’ 12 Diner, 241 School St., Sajjad and Nasreen Khan came before the 

Board representing this application.  O’Keefe noted no issues with Dept. Head responses were received.  

Kreidler wanted to make a brief comment saying that day to day we are trying to do the best job possible and 

to recognize where we’ve been deficient by design he apologized to Mr. and Mrs. Kahn who had hoped to 

open last week but couldn’t without a Common Victualler license from the Board.   The Kahn’s were doing 

everything that was brought to their attention in regards to permits and licensing, Kreidler continued, but they 

were unaware that they should have come to the office for an application for a Common Victualler license 

which was the reason for the meeting this evening.  He stated that the Town could do something a little better 

and it was discussed to provide a check list for the different licenses/permits that are issued to those people 

seeking them.  The Kahn’s thanked the Town Manager and the Board.  Mr. Kahn stated they would be serving 

breakfast and lunch from 7:00  a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Tuesday through Sunday.   Hunt and Corbosiero commented 

how good the renovations look.  Hunt moved to approve the license; Corbosiero seconded.  By roll call vote 

of all aye, the motion carried unanimously.  Their opening date is scheduled for the Friday after Thanksgiving. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

O’Keefe announced they had received a resignation from Darlene Rossi of the Planning Board.  Appreciation 

was given for all the work Ms. Rossi has put on the Planning Board.  Corbosiero moved to accept the 

resignation; Hunt seconded.  By roll call vote of all aye, with Hunt acknowledging shes not in favor but does 

accept the resignation.  They hoped she would be back as an alternate if a position became vacant. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  N/A 

          

ADJOURNMENT:  With no further business to conduct, Corbosiero moved to adjourn; Hunt seconded.  By 

roll call vote of all aye, the meeting adjourned at 6:11 p.m. 

 

Respectfully, submitted, Linda Daigle, Executive Assistant 

   
 


